## Aoyama, Haruka

HALIFAX REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY

JUNE 8, 2021

MUNICIPAL CLERK

From: Briana Miller

**Sent:** Tuesday, June 8, 2021 2:09 PM

**To:** Aoyama, Haruka; Kathryn Bates-Khan; Ahrthyh Arumugam

Subject: [External Email] Re: Presentation Request - Women's Adviosry Committee

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

## Good Afternoon,

I am writing to confirm we are able to present on July 8th. The presentation will be a brief introduction into our Gender-Based Violence Prevention Project at the YMCA Centre for Immigrant Programs. We will do a brief overview of what our project does, some consideration when working with newcomers around this topic as well as some examples of our work. We will be sharing our resources with the committee as well as an invitation to attend a free training and workshop coming up at the end of this month. The presentation will be around 20 minutes and then followed by 20 minutes for discussion and questions where we can dive deeper into information the Committee is most interested in discussing.

The presenters will be

Briana Miller: Coordinator of the GBVP Project

Ahrthyh Arumugam- Facilitator and Assistant of the GBVP Project.

For more information on our work:

https://ymcahfx.ca/gbvp/

## Briana Miller,

Pronouns: She / Her

Coordinator

Gender Based Violence Prevention Project



YMCA Centre for Immigrant Programs, Halifax 104-7071 Bayers Road, NS, B3L 2C2 **Municipal Clerks Office** 

Date Distributed: June 30, 2021

Women's Advisory Committee

Staff

Other: